
Leadership Team-Report for August 9, 2011 
Attendance: Rich Joos, Connie and Dennis Strain, Casey and Kim Goodson, John Kennedy,  
Absent: Dean and Darlene Hall, Jack Donner, Kim and Alan Chavez, Jolee Joos 
 
John Kennedy started the meeting with a discussion of Psalm 30. 
 
The previous minutes were read and approved by the leadership team. 
 
FINANCIAL 

• The leadership team voted to give mission funds of: 
o $400 to Word at Work 
o $400 to Samaritan’s Purse 
o $200 to children in need 
o $240 to the benevolence fund 

• The team approved the current finance report. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

• The QuickBooks payroll module has been purchased but has not been set up. 
• The portable buildings will be moved for $7500.  The state inspector approved the 

temporary electrical pole.  PNM needs more detailed drawings of the electrical plan.  The 
site is ready for the concrete footers to be poured.   

• Sunday’s service will highlight the Belize mission trip. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

• Lindsey Fink would like to organize a Harvest Festival at the church in October.  More 
information will be given at the next Leadership meeting. 
 

The meeting ended with a closing prayer. 


